
Letter of Inquiry for Traffic Calming 

Solutions 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Organization Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to inquire about potential traffic calming 

solutions that could be implemented in our community. We have observed increasing traffic 

concerns in our neighborhood, which may pose safety risks for residents, particularly for 

children and senior citizens. 

We are interested in exploring various traffic calming measures, such as speed humps, raised 

crosswalks, and signage improvements. We would appreciate any information you can provide 

regarding available solutions, funding opportunities, and consultation services. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your prompt response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


